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Stormwater assessment fee public hearing March 14
The Town of Moraga is seeking residents' support to pass a stormwater assessment fee. The process for
approval is for the town to garner a majority of supporting ballots sent to the town clerk. Before the mailing
of the ballots to residents even starts, the town has to make sure that a majority is not opposed to the
measure. To voice possible objection residents can file a written protest with the clerk at the public hearing
scheduled for March 14, or before that date by mailing it to her. The March 14 hearing will start at 7 p.m. in
the town chambers at 335 Rheem Blvd. For more information, visit
http://www.moraga.ca.us/StormDrainFunding.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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